Biological Sciences Curriculum Committee
Wednesday October 29th 

10:30a.m-12:00p.m.

251Jennings Hall

Present: Daniels, Ding, Wrensch, Suo, Ridgway, Hetherington, Park, Shelton, Breitenberger, Hanlin
1.   Introductions and opening remarks by Caroline Breitenberger. 

  A. Caroline discussed need to elect a chair, however committee members wanted to wait until the next meeting to make that decision.

2.   Biology 702: Approved


 A. Caroline stated the purpose of the course was to encourage TA’s to continue their professional                  


      development in teaching.

        B. Judy Ridgway discussed various topics and workshops students could participate in.

        C. Committee members disagreed on how many credit hours students should be required to take. 
             Some felt a requirement of 3 credit hours would be to much.

        D. Caroline suggested getting feedback from students who have taken the course as a group studies.  Is 
             it helping them beyond the first quarter?

         E. Members decided to vote on the course without yet making a commitment to credit hour requirements. 

3. Biology 299: Approved


Course approved without discussion
4. Paperwork was handed out for discussion at future meetings.

